From: Joanne Bull

Sent: Tuesday, June 7, 2022 8:24 AM

To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca>

Subject: Member Motion Section 5.4.4 (b) of Procedure By-law

As long-time residents and taxpayers in Richmond Hill, I am writing this email on behalf of my husband and I, to oppose the motion by Councillor Beros that requests Council reverse the previous decision about Councillor Perrelli providing full reimbursement to the City for the Enviro Day event. The action that Councillor Perrelli took was done under false pretenses, having claimed the enviro event was fully funded by sponsors when in fact there was a significant shortfall. He should re-pay the cost. We also oppose the unfreezing of the Events Account and restoring it for Councillor Perrelli's use.

On behalf of myself and my husband, I would appreciate that this view be voiced at the upcoming Council Meeting on June 8th.

Joanne and Jim Bull 47 Baynards Lane, Richmond Hill L4C 9B6 ON